
 

  

File No. 23-0194 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to promoting and tracking the use of California Red 
Flag (CRF) laws to file Gun Violence Restraining Orders (GVRO). 
 
Recommendation for Council action:  
 
APPROVE the Board of Police Commissioners report dated July 14, 2023 attached to Council file No. 
23-0194, relative to promoting and tracking the use of CRF laws to file GVROs. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted by the Board of Police Commissioners. Neither the City 
Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on August 22, 2023, your Public Safety Committee considered a Board of Police 
Commissioners report relative to promoting and tracking the use of CRF laws to file GVROs. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council approve 
the Board of Police Commissioners report. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:   YES 
McOSKER:   YES 
PARK:   YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ: YES 
 
 
LV 8.22.23 
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